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Memorandum Ref AF 89 03 03

To

COPY

From

Transfund Board members
Note for Board meeting 21 February 2001

Martin Gummer

Pieter Burghout

Date 21 February 2002

Subject Lambton Interchange - WRC, 1

Late on Monday 18 February we received a fkri!
ways of considering the funding of the L
as Attachment 1.

The WRC proposals, in summarv,

posing different- - -
rf the letter is annexed

pedestrian canonies,  and busI I

ding for all 4 elements from the currently .

“Simple funding formula” 4
0 the 4 elements of the*<

priority scheme) bc

ouble funding recouped) to $5.38 million.

al does not comply with our funding policies as to
e treated, and nor does it adequately address the

’ approach be applied similar to that done for Rritomart

raise, under analysis, Transfund’s contribution to the bus
al and forecourt elements to $3.6 million, up from the proposed mnd,ing  of
million once double funding is recouped.

taff comment - the WRC has used incorrect analysis to determine the ‘purchase of
enefits’ funding contribution. We had analysed the purchase of benefits. approach

using the correct data when completing our original analysis, and had used this
analysis/data to determine the recommended funding contribution.

Recommendation - no change to the currently approved funding contribution and approach.

Pieter Burghout
Planning & Evaluation Manager


